From: naomi

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: RE LC19
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 10:35:06 PM

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Greetinogs..

As a concerned life long resident of Oregon the negative impact of this LC19 will have. We the
people should have our voice heard in this.  It’s a Horrible bill that will destroy many business and
families.  Please hear our voices as we say NO this

Regards
Powells
Medford oregon
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